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A Publication of Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club August 2020 

    

MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT, DAVID REEDS 

 The August meeting as been cancelled due to COVID 19 Pandemic.  The  
Johnnie’s in Moore is still unable to seat at capacity.  The September meeting 
may also be cancelled for the same reason.  The Officers will keep everyone 
posted.    

 

MESSAGE FROM ANNETTE MYERS 

Annette sent a message to club members Saturday, August 1.  “As of what we 
know at this time, Springfield Classic Chevy Club says that they are still planning on 
hosting the annual Fall Foliage.  Dates are October 30 thru November 1, 2020 at the 
Doubletree by Hilton, 2431 N. Glenstone, Springfield, MO. If you interested, look in 
past newsletters for the information.  Keep your cars shining and  
cruising!  Annette Myers  

 Announcing Fall Foliage 2020 ————Tour dates: Oct. 30-Nov 1, 2020 

Next year's tour director is:    Melinda Owen, Springfield, MO club    

MelindaOwen054@gmail.com                              1-417-773-4520 

   7th Annual Oklahoma Hot Rod Hundred October 3, 2020 

Registration is OPEN and you can register.  See Annette’ email from July 31.  “In a 

year that we have seen many events canceled and for good reason, we have decid-

ed to go ahead with the Oklahoma Hot Rod Hundred after much consideration. 

Since this is for the most part a driving event, social distancing should be pretty 

achievable. We will start in Arcadia, OK at the Route 66 softball complex near Pops 

the same as we did in 2016 but will have use of the restrooms.”   

Keep watching http://www.hotrodhundred.com/oklahoma-city.html and our FB event 

page https://www.facebook.com/events/783788768697874/ for continued updates 

mailto:MelindaOwen054@gmail.com
http://www.hotrodhundred.com/oklahoma-city.html
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_events_783788768697874_&d=DwMFaQ&c=G4BpsyPyB19LB50bn2swXw&r=JmL1kRMhdtLYu96lj035w9UCs1Xr5_Lyd5IaBFL25PE&m=W5xpKrUWMnPj_D9SNjitAT0qF9lBERhK7QA5hqgDF_w&s=IRHfVzc8CMG9N5SpdbJnHwisdZKMsYAszwHXc
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CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CLASSIC CHEVY CLUB 
CLUB MINUTES  June 14, 2020 

The June  meeting was called to order by President David Reeds at the home of  
Billy and Mary Overall.  We met at 6:30pm in their driveway with 13 people present. 
David and Linda, and Billy and Mary had anniversaries this month. 
 
 The minutes of last meeting which was March, because of the virus shut down, 

were printed in the Dashboard.  Motion made to accept the minutes by Rodney, 
seconded by Rustyne.  Passed 

 Treasurers report for March, April and May was read by Adeline in the absence of 
Treasurer Teresa.  

 
 Activities by members cruises at Purcell, and Noble.   
 NSRA still on for July 9-12. Rodney in charge of registration.   
  July meeting scheduled for Johnnies 
 
 Updates on  members   

 Fred Hensley not doing well,  
 Dale  Kosa’s car is ailing,  
 Kay Welch got her 55 sold,  
 Gary Baergen now lives in Georgia close to his son,  
 Ruby Watts is 90,  
 Keith Marang has retired, 
 Linda Mertans Is having chem therapy,  
 Billy’s daughter had car accident.   Prayers go out to all those who need 

  support. 
 
Thanks to Billy and Mary for providing us a shady out door place to have our  
meeting. 
Meeting adjourned  7:00pm. 
 
 

Submitted by Secretary Martha Duerksen 

    

 

JULY BIRTHDAYS:  Russell Burke, Kay Lynn Dragoo, Melissa Estes, Paul  

Harris, Ken Monroe, Larry Myers, True Osborn and Marily Stookey 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS:  Irene Bugg, Rodney Duerksen and Richard Stokes 
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I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the re-

public for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and 

justice for all.  

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club   

Adeline Yerkes, Editor 

http://www.coccc.com/ 

Central Oklahoma Classic Car Club Officers  

President:  David Reeds   Secretary: Martha Duerksen  

1st Vice President: Mike Yerkes  Treasurer: Teresa Linn  

2nd Vice-Presidents:  Rustyne Harris  and Adeline Yerkes 

STAY STRONG 

STAY WELL 

STAY SAFE 

 


